January 9, 19281

Ir. and Mrs. Gregory Devejian
7013 Seminole Road, N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

Dear Pat and Greg:

We were very pleased to receive your letter of December 20,
1980, and to read of your continuing enthusiasm and spirit. For
this very reason, it is always a great pleasure to visit Albuquerque.

On this past visit, it was particularly delightful to have
seen your daughter perform in the Armenian dance group, and to have
met your son Steven, who so devotedly participated in the Church Ser-
vice. Our blessings are with them for a healthy and fruitful life.

May we extend our prayers for a very blessed Christmas season,
and may God guide you 1n realizing your every hope for the new year.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate




